COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping, —

71, Fenchurch Sueer, E.C.3.

Bneclosures. 30th January, 1950,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of tﬂe 16th
instant respecting the Tug "TAYWOUD I1D™, the
contents of which are noted,

With regard thereto I have to say that you
should forward your First Entry Report on the hull
with the minimuam of dalay and the enclosed three
plans of the 31ster Ship "Aigle"™ are sent for
your guldance but should be returned to thls Offlce
in due eourse.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk tc the Classgification
Commitiee.

The Surveyors,
WTWERP.
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